
From: Johnson, Jeff
To: Remfrey, Patrick (UTC)
Subject: Withdrawing UTC application
Date: Thursday, March 31, 2022 9:14:52 AM

External Email

Hello Patrick-
We are withdrawing our request for the UTC permit. At this time we need to reconsider how
this may affect our situation.

Thanks for all of the help and you patience in getting us through this to this point.

Best regards
Jeff Johnson
Transportation Manager
Providence ElderPlace

This message is intended for the sole use of the addressee, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from
disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the addressee you are hereby notified that you may not use, copy, disclose, or distribute to
anyone the message or any information contained in the message. If you have received this message in error, please immediately advise
the sender by reply email and delete this message.
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